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Chagnon, Cynthia

From: Greenwood PTA <greenwoodgatorspta@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 2, 2020 3:14 PM
To: Chagnon, Cynthia
Subject: [External] Happy Super Bowl LIV Sunday!

   

    

 

 

Your PTA Needs You! 
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Your Greenwood PTA is looking for you to get involved. First, if you would be 

willing to serve on the Nominating Committee (a one month commitment), we 

could use your help identifying and nominating new board members at the 

March general meeting. We need three parents to volunteer to serve on this 

committee. 

 

Second, we are looking for four people to step up and serve in one of the 

following positions: President, President Elect, Treasurer, or Secretary. The 

President and President Elect positions are one term positions and extremely 

rewarding. There is a great team in place to help make a smooth transition. The 

Treasurer and Secretary positions are two year terms and help lead the 

direction of the board and keep us fiscally solid and compliant with National 

PTA. Both positions are key to the success of your Greenwood PTA. This is 

your chance to get involved, meet new people, and have a say in the direction 

of your child's school! We have done amazing things together this year, help us 

keep up the momentum! 

 

Please self nominate or nominate a friend!  
 

Nominate a Person for the PTA Board  
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Parents of children in House Sol, this is your week! Come to Sol House 

Breakfast this Thursday morning, February 7, from 7:20-7:40 am. It's sure to be 

an optimistic experience.  
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Come Climb with us February 9 from 5-7 pm at Triangle Rock Club. This a 

great experience for first time climbers and experienced climbers to reach new 

heights! 40% of the proceeds from this event will go to the Greenwood PTA. 
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We need 15 families/children to register by today, Sunday, Feb. 2 for the night 

to happen! Invite your friends and neighbors and see what a great experience 

rock climbing is.  
 

Register  
 

 

 

 

Make sure your child arrives on time tomorrow morning (2.3.20). If there are 

no tardies, Mr. Stein will kiss a pig on the morning announcements this 

week! The final bell rings are 7:40 AM.  

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Copyright © 2020, All rights reserved. 

 



6

 

Our mailing address is: 

10960 Greenwood Road, Glen Allen, VA 23059 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can unsubscribe from this list.  

     

 

 
 
 
 
 

This email was sent to cchagnon@vhb.com  

why did I get this?    unsubscribe from this list    update subscription preferences  

Greenwood Elementary PTA · 10960 Greenwood Rd. · Glen Allen, Van 23059 · USA  

 

 
 

 


